Minutes of the 1835 Town Hall Committee

April 18, 2018

The meeting opened at 6:30 pm at the 1835 Town Hall building. Members present
were Bob Jones, Ron Pichierri, Christine McCarthy, Carl Corrinne and Joann
Drown. Rob Barwise, Dave Gibbs, Jack Chandler and Rich Lane were absent.

Ron made a motion, seconded by Carl, to accept the minutes of April 11, 2018 as
corrected. The Committee voted unanimously in favor of the motion.

The Committee reviewed the 1835 Town Hall Bid Document that includes Plans,
Roof. and Lift Project. This perusal took well over an hour. Ron made a motion,
seconded by Carl, to accept as submitted. bid documents and associated plans
for the 1835 Town Hall, located on 31 Main St., Sterling MA, said bid document
presented to us on April 18th, 2018. The Committee voted unanimously in favor
of the motion.

Bob gave the Committee an update on the Septic System project that is
progressing well.

Our next meeting will be on May 29th, at 6:30 pm.

Ron made a motion, seconded by Christine, to adjourn the meeting. The
Committee voted unanimously to adjourn the meeting at 7:58 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Joann Drown, Recorder



